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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD on behalf of Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 1:43 PM

To: ‘Whitney McKee'

Subject: RE: SWM - Ricky Bobby SWD #1 - withdraw

We have received the withdraw request for the subject application.

Kind regards,
Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

From: Whitney McKee <whitney.mckee@solarismidstream.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 12:47 PM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Cc: Drew Dixon <drew.dixon@solarismidstream.com>

Subject: [EXT] SWM - Ricky Bobby SWD #1 - withdraw

Mr. Goetze and Mr. McClure,
Please see the attached withdraw letter for Ricky Bobby SWD #1.

250’ FNL & 500’ FEL, Sec. 20, T. 26 S., R. 26 E., Eddy County, NM

Thank you,

Whitney McKee
Solaris Water Midstream
432-217-5051



SOLARIS

WATER MIDSTREAM

SOLARIS WATER MIDSTREAM, LLC
907 TRADEWINDS, SUITE B — MIDLAND, TX 79706

December 17, 2019

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505
Attention: Phillip Goetze
Re: Ricky Bobby SWD #1

Dear Mr. Goetze:

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC would like to officially withdraw the C-108 application for
Ricky Bobby SWD #1 dated April 25, 2019.

250" FNL & 500’ FEL, Sec. 20, T. 26 S., R. 26 E., Eddy County, NM

Sincerely,
Whitney McKee

Y AL

Solaris Water Midstream
(432) 203-9020 ext. 9005



